
Newsletter-  28th June 2023 

Eid Mubarak to all our families              

celebrating! From everyone at             

Bradley School. 

Teacher Strike Days:  

There are two upcoming teacher strike days next week which will take place on           
Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July. The school will be closed for all children in Year 1, 
Year 2, Year 3 and Year 6. All other year groups should still attend school. The visit to  
Robin Wood will still go ahead as planned. 

Breakfast club, and after school activities will still be on for children in Reception, Y ears  
4 and Year 5. If your child is in any of the affected year groups, they will have had a letter 
sent home with ore information regarding the strike days. Thank you 

EID Parties:  

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Eid parties will be on Monday 3rd July. Children can come to 

school in party clothes on this day!  

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 Eid parties will be on Tuesday 4th July. Children can 

come to school in party clothes on this day!  

School is closed on Thursday 29th 

June and Friday 30th June. We will 

reopen on Monday 3rd July at 

8:45am. Thank you 

Sports Day!  

KS2 sports day is on Monday 3rd July in the afternoon at 1:30pm. Please send your child 

in their PE kit and trainers with a bottle of water. Parents are welcome to come to Hodge 

House also to watch! If there are any KS2 parents that are available to help take children 

to Hodge House for sports day on Monday please let the office know. 

Bradley Summer Fayre—Friday 14th July 2:15pm 

5 raffle tickets for £1 

£50 

CASH!! 

Other prizes include: 

 Holts  

 Oddies  

 Chiefs Health Kitchen  

 Going Dutch  

 Wavelengths 

 Chesters   

And many more... 

Bring 
cash into 
school 

for your 
tickets. 
Tickets 
will be 

sold from 
3rd July.  


